
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS 
Parent involvement is always appreciated at Scappoose 

High School. 
 
We hope that all parents will be able to get involved in some aspect of high 
school life whether it is attending parent conferences, enjoying our athletic 
events joining us for concerts, or becoming a volunteer.  Listed below are 
several areas where your help would make a difference for the staff and 
students at SHS. I hope you will consider being one of our volunteers.  
Please check the areas where you think you could help us. 
 
 

_______ Join the Site Council 

_______ Helping in the classrooms 

_______  Helping in the library 

_______ Computer work creating templates for the district 

_______ Chaperone field dances 

_______ Newsletter mailing-once a month 

_______ Join Booster Club 

_______ Other (your idea…) 

 

Your name ___________________________ Phone #_________________ 

Your student’s name_________________________ 

 
PLEASE RETURN FORM TO THE MAIN OFFICE. 


